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 (BP)No. 14-011E 
30th/September/2014 

 

Packing method change notice 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Thank you for choosing EPSON CORPORATION for your product. EPSON maintains a continuous 
effort to improve the production and delivery performance of its products.  
We will change the method of packing the reel products that use the inside box.  
The details are follows. 
 
 

1. Products Affected 
 

All reel-packing-products that use inside-box 
 

 
2. The effect of changing 
 

1)  Reshaping of inside box. The standard label of the box on the inside is abolished. 
 
Current                   Change proposal 
 

                 
 
The label of the outside box is abolished, because the confirmation of contents is possible by the reel 
label. 
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2)  The inside box that two reels enter are added.  
 

Current:          Only one reel is put in one inside box.  
Change proposal:   We will add the inside box that two reels enter.   
 
 
Empty state 
 
Front side                The other side 

     
 

Entered the product 
 
Front side                The other side 

        
 
 
 

3. Reason for the changing  
 
1)  So that the risk of the difference between the content of the labeling and the article of the box on the 

inside may decrease. (After the reel is packed in the box, the label can be confirmed.) 
 

2)  Reduction in amount of inside box scrap.  
 

 
4. Schedule 
  

Shipping: It will start on January 2015.  After approving the customer, we will begin. 
 
Shipping will start on January 2015 but it is possible for 1 shipment to contain old and new packaging. 
We need this until our stock is depleted on the old packaging style. 

 
5. Other: 

If you have any concern and/or request, please contact your regional SEIKO EPSON CORP.  
Timing Device sales office.  

   
Sincerely yours, 

 

 


